2021 Recreation Plan
March 8, 2021

All Town of Clinton Parks will open April 15, 2021 and close October 31,2021.

COVID-19 Guidelines will be enforced (wearing masks and keeping social distance}

Staffing will be as planned and gate guards will communicate the requirements to
all who enter Fran Mark Park. Signs will be posted at the two other parks.

Summer Camp will be offered limiting the number to 9 campers. In the event we
have more than 9 campers, we will consider scheduling a second camp. With
reduced number of campers, we will eliminate the need for an Aquatic Director,
the savings will allow us to add the second camp if needed.

Pavilion rentals will be scheduled enforcing current COVID-19 restrictions.
Staffing is in process for Gate Guards, Life Guards, Camp Staff.

Appropriate announcements will be posted ASAP with contact information for all
of the above.




